
 

 1 

What are we doing?  
We are upgrading the rail infrastructure near 
Hurstville Station to allow trains to cross over 
from one track to another. This will mean that 
local services travelling away from the city can 
end their journey at Hurstville Station on Platform 
4 and then start their return service to the city 
from Platform 3. 

What’s been happening?   
In February we tested newly installed signalling 
infrastructure inside the rail corridor. 
 

What’s planned next?  
In July we will commission the new signalling 
infrastructure and undertake track work inside 
the rail corridor. As part of this work, there will 
be deliveries of machinery to the Forest Road 
compound. 

 

 

When will work take place?  
Standard construction hours are Monday to 
Friday from 7am to 6pm and Saturday from 
8am to 1pm.  

Some work and deliveries will take place outside 
these hours between 6pm Thursday 30 June 
through to 2am Monday 4 July.  

The work will take place during a scheduled 
Sydney Trains trackwork period when no trains 
will be running. Scheduling work during 
trackwork periods enables our construction 
team to complete essential work safely inside 
the rail corridor.  

There is a possibility that some of our planned 

work may be postponed or cancelled. To register 

for digital project updates, including changes to 

planned work, please email 

projects@transport.nsw.gov.au with ‘Progress 

updates – MTMS Hurstville’ as the subject line and 

include your name and address. 
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Where will work take place?  
The above maps show the work areas inside the 
rail corridor in Hurstville and the site access 
points.  
The site compound at Forest Road will be utilised 
for deliveries, storage of materials and 
equipment, pre-start work meetings and worker 
parking. 

How do we consider the 
community? 

The project team understands construction 
activties may cause disruption for the 
community and we thank you for your patience 
as we carry out the work. We will adhere to 
strict environmental conditions relating to 
noise, vibration and dust management. 
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Privacy Transport for NSW (TfNSWS”) is subject to the Privacy and Personal Information Protection Act 1998(“PPIP Act”) which requires that we comply with the Information 
Privacy Principles set out in the PPIP Act. All information in correspondence is collected for the sole purpose of assisting in the delivery this project. The information received, 
including names and addresses of respondents, may be published in subsequent documents unless a clear indication is given in the correspondence that all or part of that 
information is not to be published. Otherwise we will only disclose your personal information, without your consent, if authorised by the law. Your personal information 
will be held by us at 27 Argyle Street, Parramatta. You have the right to access and correct the information if you believe that it is incorrect. 

Project work area west of Hurstville Station 

Project work area east of Hurstville Station 

Contact us 
If you have any questions or would like more 
on the More Trains, More Services project please 
contact our project team:  

 

1800 684 490 

 
projects@transport.nsw.gov.au 

 
www.transport.nsw.gov.au/mtms 

 
Level 5, 15 Bourke Road 
Mascot NSW 2020 

 

If you need help understanding  
this information, please contact  
the Translating and Interpreting 
Service on 131 450 and ask them  
to call us on 1800 684 490. 

 


